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Are you interested in playing flag football?  Sign up your team today at 12:40 by the 
Front Doors! 
 
Any students interested in joining band or choir this year, please attend an 
important meeting with Mr. Abramzik and Ms. Plesko in the MUSIC ROOM today at 
NUTRITION BREAK.  This meeting is for both returning students and new students.  
Again, meet in the music room today at nutrition break to sign up for band or choir, and 
to learn more about the music program here at Hillcrest.  See you there! 
 
Reminder to HLC students that our meeting is tomorrow after school in the MPR. 
 
The Hillcrest Swim Team will start practices next week. Grade 6s are welcome to join 
if they are currently part of a competitive swim team.  Grade 7s and 8s are welcome to 
join if they are comfortable swimming laps of the pool including deep water. Students 
interested must attend a meeting this Thursday at 12:40pm in Ms. Kyle's room (Room 
166) where you will receive more information. 
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